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Steve J. Ochse, CPA
Mark Freestate
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Health Officer
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Executive Director
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Caroline County Chamber of Commerce
Caroline Economic Development Corporation
Easton Utilities

Freestate and Son Insurance

Mid-Shore Community Foundation

Talbot County Chamber of Commerce

Wye Financial & Trust

U.S. House of Representatives

District 37A Dorchester / Wicomico Counties
County Commisisoners of Caroline County
County Commisisoners of Caroline County
County Commisisoners of Caroline County
County Commissioners of Queen Anne's County
County Commissioners of Queen Anne's County
County Commissioners of Queen Anne's County
County Commissioners of Queen Anne's County
County Commissioners of Queen Anne's County
County Council of Talbot County

Easton Town Council / Ward |

Town of Denton

Town of Easton

Bayleigh Chase - Easton

Caroline County Dept. of Emergency Services
Caroline County Dept. of Emergency Services
Caroline County Health Department

Caroline Nursing and Rehabilitation Center
Choptank Community Health System, Inc.
Compass Regional Hospice

Dorchester County Department of Health
Eastern Shore Area Health Education Center
Mid Shore Mental Health Systems, Inc.

Queen Anne's County Department of Health
Queen Anne's County Dept. of Emergency Services
Talbot County Dept. 0 Emergency Services
Talbot County Health Department

Talbot County Hospice



LETTERS OF SUPPORT

Name Title Organization

Charles T. Capute Chairman UM Memorial Hospital Foundation
Ahmed Abdel-Gawad, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Aisha Siddiqui, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Anna Ahn, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Barbara Keirns, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Brittany J. Krautheim, CNM, WHNP-BC  Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Christopher Runz, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Cindy Yost Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Ellen Spurry-Christ, CRNP Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Funola Famuyiwa, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Greg Oliver, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Jessica Lizer Support Staff UM Shore - Community Medical Group
John Foley, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
John Knud-Hansen, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Katherine Cook, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Khalid Kurtom, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Kim Herman, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Maria Maguire, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Marilyn Gall, CRNP Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Peyman Otmishi, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
R. Bruce Helmly, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Richard Fritz, M.D. Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group
Shirley Seward, CRNP Member UM Shore - Community Medical Group

Timothy J. Shanahan
Christopher S. Levey, M.D.
Dr. Michael Peimer
Caryn Calka, PA-C
James Palumbo, M.D.
Jason Jancosko, DO
Jeffrey L. Ukens, M.D.
Karen Luethy, PA-C
Richard Mason, M.D.
Thomas Stauch, M.D.
Valerie Goodman, M.D.
William Montague, M.D.
Benjamin Remo, M.D.

Medical Director

Chair, Radiology Department
Chief of Medicine/Chestertown
Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

Director, Cardiac Electrophysiology

UM Shore - Community Medical Group

UM Shore - Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore - Medical Executive Committee

UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore - Medical staff
UM Shore Regional Health
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Jane Wang, M.D.

Myron Szczukowski, MD
Brendon Paltoo, M.D.
Duane R. Cespedes, M.D.
Mark Langfitt, M.D.
Roberta J. Lilly, M.D.

Timothy J. Schneider, M.D.

Art Cecill
Brenda M. Lee
Sandy Bailey

Acting Emergency Medicine Medical Director
Chief of Staff

Member

Member

Member

Member

Member

President

UM Shore Regional Health

UM Shore Regional Health

UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee
UM Shore-Memorial Hospital Auxiliary

Former patient

Talbot County resident






9194 Legion Rd., Suite 1

Denton, MD 21629

Tel: 410.479.4188 | Mobile: 410.924.0223
Email: angela@carolinebusiness.com

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

August 7, 2016
Dear Mr. Steffen,

As Director of Economic Development for Caroline Economic Development Corporation, | am
writing to express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted
by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland
Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. Access to high quality,
advanced health care is an important factor for any business considering relocating or expanding
to an area. The new hospital will play a critically important role in the region’s economy and
will support the health and strength of our local workforce.

The project is particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton serves the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s,
and Talbot Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community
Center will make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to improving
health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’ access to
necessary services. | applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken to serve
the residents of Caroline County and the greater Mid-Shore region.

| respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore Regional
Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

Angela Visintainer
Director of Economic Development



Steve J. Ochse, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
Easton Utilities
201 N. Washington Street
Easton, Maryland 21601
(410) 763-9446 direct
(410) 829-0166 cell
sochse@eucmail.com
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Mr. Ben Steffen
August 9, 2016
Page 2

A new state-of-the-art replacement hospital will not only best serve the acute health care
needs of the residents of Talbot County and help address the growing demands of our aging
population, it will be easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital and will
improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region.

Therefore, the Council respectfully requests the Maryland Health Care Commission
approve the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by the University of Maryland
Shore Regional Health.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
COUNTY COUNCIL OF TALBOT COUNTY
V2
Corey W. Pack
President
CWP/jkm

Cc:  Ken Kozel, MBA, FACHE, President and Chief Executive Officer









the Mid-Shore region, while making it easier for residents of the entire service area to
access the hospital.

We respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM
Shore Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

4

Abigail W. McNinch
Mayor























































| urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of Need application.
The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population and will allow UM Shore
Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care needs of the communities it serves
long into the future.

Sincerely,

Cljgs'\"-c

Clay B. Stamp
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August 18, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the board of directors and foundation board, on behalf of Shore Health
System, I enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by
Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore
Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely,

>

Charles T. Capute



August 15, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of UM community Medical Group- Pediatrics in Cambridge am writing to
express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore

Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical
Center at Easton,

_The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Countics. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Dorchester county

The acute health care needs of the residents of _Dorchester county are best served with a
state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our
aging population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while
making it easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

Ahmed Abdel-Gawad, MD

_ﬂ/—-—’—f""//_;/
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" UNIVERSITY of MARYLAND 508 Idlewild Ave, Ste. 3/4
Easton, MD 21601
COMMUNITY MEDICAL GROUP 410-820-4888|4‘!gf8?’22-7149 FAX

WOMEN'S HEALTH

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton '

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of / on behalf of Community Medical Group , I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. Community
Medical Group is pleased with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne and Caroline Counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of above listed are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Aisha Siddiqui, M.D.
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| UNIVERSITY of MARYLAND 508 Idlewild Ave, Ste. 3/4
Easton, MD 21601
1 COMMUNITY MEDICAL GROUP 410-820-4888 | 4‘185822-7149 FAX

WOMEN'S HEALTH

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen;

As a member of / on behalf of Community Medical Group , I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. Community
Medical Group is pleased with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. [ applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne and Caroline Counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of above listed are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

775

Barbara Keirns, M.D.
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September 12, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member University of Maryland Community Medical Group, I am writing to
express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore

Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical
Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. We are pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of the surrounding counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents within the surrounding areas are best served
with a state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands
of our aging population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region,
while making it easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Christopher Runz, ©.0.
Physician

UMMS Shore Region Urology
490 Cadmus Lane

Easton, Maryland 21601
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Mark Langfitt, MD

Richard Fritz, MD

Maria Maguire, MD

Marilyn Gall, CRNP

Ellen Spurry Christ, CRNP
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 210
Easton, Md. 21601

Phone: 410-822-8550

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of UM Community Medical Group - Pediatrics, I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. I am very pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Caroline, Queen Anne’s, Dorchester, and Kent counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of these counties are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.
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August 12, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of / on behalf of UMCMG Neurosurgery, | am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne's, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents
access to necessary services. | applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of our area.

The acute health care needs of these residents are best served with a state-of-the-art
facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

| respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,
Jessica Lizer

Scheduling Secretary
UMCMG SHS Neurosurgery



September 12, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member University of Maryland Community Medical Group, I am writing to
express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore
Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical
Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. We are pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of the surrounding counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents within the surrounding areas are best served
with a state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands
of our aging population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region,
while making it easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

o

Foley, M.D.
Physician
UMMS Shore Region Urology
490 Cadmus Lane
Easton, Maryland 21601



September 12, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member University of Maryland Community Medical Group. I am writing to
express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore
Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical
Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. We are pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of the surrounding counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents within the surrounding areas are best served
with a state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands
of our aging population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region,
while making it easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

7 e

ohn Knud-Hansen, M.D.
Physician
UMMS Shore Region Urology
490 Cadmus Lane
Easton, Maryland 21601
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Mark Langfitt, MD

Richard Fritz, MD

Maria Maguire, MD

Marilyn Gall, CRNP

Ellen Spurry Christ, CRNP
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 210
Easton, Md. 21601

Phone: 410-822-8550

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of UM Community Medical Group - Pediatrics, I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health

System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. Iam very pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Caroline, Queen Anne’s, Dorchester, and Kent counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of these counties are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.
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Mark Langfitt, MD

Richard Fritz, MD

Maria Maguire, MD

Marilyn Gall, CRNP

Ellen Spurry Christ, CRNP
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 210
Easton, Md. 21601

Phone: 410-822-8550

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of UM Community Medical Group - Pediatrics, I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. I am very pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Caroline, Queen Anne’s, Dorchester, and Kent counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of these counties are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.









R. Bruce Helmly, MD, FACC
UM Community Medical Group — Cardiology
UM Shore Medical Pavilion at Easton
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 207
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Marviand Shore Medical Center at
Faston

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Community Medical Group and a member of
the UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee, I enthusiastically support the
modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

[ urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

w -
MD, FACC

R. Bruce Helmly,
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Mark Langfitt, MD

Richard Fritz, MD

Maria Maguire, MD

Marilyn Gall, CRNP

Ellen Spurry Christ, CRNP
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 210
Easton, Md. 21601

Phone: 410-822-8550

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of UM Community Medical Group - Pediatrics, I am writing to express my
strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. I am very pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot, Caroline, Queen Anne’s, Dorchester, and Kent counties.

The acute health care needs of the residents of these counties are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.


















Caryn F. Calka, PA-C
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.




James W. Palumbo, MD
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.




Jason J. Jancosko, DO
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13,2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.
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September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re: Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton
Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the medical staff of Shore Regional Health, | am writing to express my strong
support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health
care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The proposed
location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will make the hospital more accessible
to most residents of the Mid-Shore region.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to improving
health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’ access to necessary
services. | applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken to serve the residents of
our Mid-Shore region.

The acute health care needs of the residents of our surrounding counties are best served with a
state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it easier
for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

| respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore Regional
Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey L. Ukens, M.D.



Karen J. Luethy, PA-C
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.




Richard J. Mason, MD
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely,




Thomas E. Stauch, MD
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the nt needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility/to\adapt to'the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the futyre. -

Thomas E. Stauch, MD
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September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Heaith Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re: Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton
Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the medical staff of Shore Regional Health, | am writing to express my strong
support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health
care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The proposed
location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will make the hospital more accessible
to most residents of the Mid-Shore region.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to improving
health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’ access to necessary
services. | applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken to serve the residents of
our Mid-Shore region.

The acute health care needs of the residents of our surrounding counties are best served with a
state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it easier
for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

ectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore Regional
ified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

Valerie E.



William L. Montague, Jr., MD
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff, I
enthusiastically support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health
System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center
at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

7

Since

William L.\Montagpe, J)., MD



September 13, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As Director of Cardiac Electrophysiology at University of Maryland Shore Medical
Center at Easton, | am writing to express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need
application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of
University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. As we grow
Electrophysiology services on the Eastern Shore, I am very pleased with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. [ applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the great residents of Maryland’s Eastern Shore.

The acute health care needs of the residents of Maryland’s Eastern Shore are best served
with a state-of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands
of our aging population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region,
while making it easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,

-~

Dr. Benjamin F. Remo

Director of Cardiac Electrophysiology
University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton



Jane Wang, MD
Acting Emergency Medicine Medical Director
University of Maryland Shore Regional Health
219 S. Washington Street
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As Acting Emergency Medicine Medical Director for UM Shore Regional Health and a
member of the Medical Executive Committee, I enthusiastically support the modified Certificate
of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, In¢. for the replacement and relocation
of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care

needs of the communities it serves long into the future.
AN




Myron J. Szczukowski, Jr., MD
The Orthopedic Center
510 Idlewild Avenue, Suite 200
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steften:

As Chief of Staff for University of Maryland Shore Regional Health, | enthusiastically
support the modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for
the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

[ urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely,

Myron Szczukowski, Jr., MD



Brendon C, Paltoo, MD
105 Auwrora Street
Cambridge, MD 21613

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MID 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff and a
member of the Medical Executive Committee, [ enthusiastically support the modified Certificate
of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation
of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health's ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

[ urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely,

zy

Brendon Paltoo, MD



Duane R. Cespedes, MD
University of Maryland Community Medical Group — Urology
UM Shore Medical Pavilion at Easton
490 Cadmus Lane, Suite 104
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Community Medical Group and a member of
the UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee, I enthusiastically support the
modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of

Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
Sincerely,

needs of the communities it serves long into the future.
Duane R. Cespedes, MD




Mark S. Langfitt, MD, FAAP
University of Maryland Community Medical Group — Pediatrics
500 Cadmus Lane, Suite 210
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Community Medical Group and 2 member of
the UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee, | enthusiastically support the
modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care negeds of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

1 urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely, |
M ﬂ/f/‘é/

Mark Fangfitt, MD, FAAP



Roberta J. Lilly, MD, MPH, FACS
Clark Comprehensive Breast Center
10 Martin Court
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MDD 21215-2299

Re.  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easton

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Shore Regional Health medical staff and a
member of the Medical Executive Committee, I enthusiastically support the moditied Certificate
of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation
of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline, Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

I urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.

Sincerely,

Ly D
Roberta J. Lilly, MD, MPH,/FACS



Timothy J. Schneider, MD
University of Maryland Community Medical Group
UM Shore Medical Pavilion at Easton
490 Cadmus Lane, Suite 101
Easton, MD 21601

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Faston

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a member of the University of Maryland Community Medical Group and a member of
the UM Shore Regional Health Medical Executive Committee, | enthusiastically support the
modified Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the
replacement and relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

UM Shore Medical Center at Easton serves the health care needs of Caroline. Dorchester,
Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot Counties. The replacement of the existing facility, which has
an aging infrastructure and significant design limitations, is imperative to allow UM Shore
Regional Health to continue meeting the health care needs of these communities.

The replacement hospital will greatly improve health care delivery in the Mid-Shore
region. The proposed location near the Easton Airport will make the hospital more accessible to
residents, hospital staff, and other health care providers. The new state-of-the art facility will
also improve UM Shore Regional Health’s ability to recruit and retain physicians in the Mid-
Shore region, which is an ongoing challenge and essential to the continued delivery of high
quality health services on the Eastern Shore. The new location also has significant design
improvements, such as private rooms and other modern amenities that will improve quality of
care, and adequate space which will resolve some of the issues with the existing hospital.

[ urge the Maryland Health Care Commission to approve the modified Certificate of
Need application. The replacement hospital will better meet the current needs of the population
and will allow UM Shore Regional Health the flexibility to adapt to the changing health care
needs of the communities it serves long into the future.
3

Sincere_ly-;‘""'

.

e — -/
Timothy J. Schneider, MD &







September 06, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Laston

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a former patient of the University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton, I am
writing to express my strong support for the modified Certificate of Need application submitted
by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and relocation of University of Maryland
Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project 1s
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. My family and [
are pleased with the proposed location,

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. I applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot County and the Mid-Shore Region.

The acute health care needs of the residents of the Mid-Shore are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population in Talbot County and surrounding areas. A new replacement hospital will improve the
ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region too, while making it easier for residents of
the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sinceﬁly,
//;)/WW/{ ‘
Brenda M. Lee

29590 Galloway Run
Easton, MD 21601



602 Winter Street
Easton, MD 21601
September 6, 2016

Mr. Ben Steffen

Executive Director

Maryland Health Care Commission
4160 Patterson Ave

Baltimore, MD 21215-2299

Re:  Certificate of Need Application for University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at
Easion

Dear Mr. Steffen:

As a Talbot County resident, I am writing to express my strong support for the modified
Certificate of Need application submitted by Shore Health System, Inc. for the replacement and
relocation of University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton.

The plans for the replacement of the hospital are timely and necessary. The project is
particularly important because University of Maryland Shore Medical Center at Easton serves
the health care needs of residents of Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s, and Talbot
Counties. The proposed location on Route 50 near the Talbot County Community Center will
make the hospital more accessible to most residents of the Mid-Shore region. We are pleased
with the proposed location.

The proposed project demonstrates UM Shore Regional Health’s commitment to
improving health care delivery to the residents of the Mid-Shore region and ensuring residents’
access to necessary services. [ applaud the initiatives UM Shore Regional Health has undertaken
to serve the residents of Talbot County.

The acute health care needs of the residents of Talbot County are best served with a state-
of-the-art facility. The replacement hospital will help address the growing demands of our aging
population and improve the ability to recruit physicians to the Mid-Shore region, while making it
easier for residents of the entire service area to access the hospital.

I respectfully request that the Maryland Health Care Commission approve UM Shore
Regional Health’s modified Certificate of Need application.

Sincerely,
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Sandy Bailey





